
 

 

  

 SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

Fun with Experiments – Class-UKG 
 
 
Monday, 7th October 2024                                                                      SWS/ACD/2024-25/77 
 

"Curiosity is the wick in the candle of learning."  

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 

We are thrilled to inform you about an exciting activity “Fun with Experiments" which will be 
organized for the students of UKG to Grade 2 on Friday 11th October 2024. This activity is 
designed to ignite curiosity and introduce children to the wonders of science through engaging, 
hands-on experiments. 

Our little scientists will have the opportunity to explore simple, fun-filled experiments that foster 
learning and discovery in a safe and playful environment. 

We are looking forward to an exciting day of learning through experimentation! 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 
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